

Water and Waste Department • Service des eaux et des déchets

Our File No: S-687(g)

June 11, 2007

Dear Customer:

We invite you or a representative of your company to a free information session to learn about our progress on the hauled wastewater study:

When: Thursday, June 21, 2007

Where: Canad Inns Garden City, Room 4, 2100 McPhillips Street, Winnipeg

Time: Registration and continental breakfast 9:00 a.m. – 9:30 a.m.

Presentation 9:30 a.m. – 10:00 a.m. Question and answer period 10:00 a.m. – 10:30a.m.

To confirm your attendance, please contact Sherri Adamson by June 18, 2007, by phone at 986-3246 or by email at sadamson@winnipeg.ca

In October 2006 we began a study to review the way we manage and dispose of hauled wastewater in the city. The purpose of the study is to develop a plan to manage hauled wastewater for the next 20 years.

The presentation will include:

- new Provincial licensing requirements for our wastewater treatment plants
- how the new licence requirements affect the way we manage and handle hauled wastewater
- recommendation for handling and treating hauled wastewater
- ways you can comment on the recommendation

If you have any questions about the information session, please contact Chris Carroll, Project Manager for this study, by phone at 986-7435 or by email at ccarroll@winnipeg.ca

We hope to see you there.

Reminder: The hauled wastewater disposal facility at the West End plant will shut down

effective July 1, 2007.